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				REMINDER THAT OUR FIRST GENERAL MEETING OF THE YEAR IS TONIGHT!
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	***Please make your attendance to our general meeting Thursday 1/12 a priority.   We will be nominating and voting on our new PTA president and we need your voice.  You can join us online or in person. Thank you in advance for your participation! ***






		HEADLINES AND SHOUT-OUTS!

UPCOMING Dates at a glance:
· 1/12 PTA General Meeting @ 6:30pm (online/school library)
· 1/13 Popcorn Friday (sign up to help here!) 
· 1/17-1/20 Inchy the Bookworm Book Drive
· 1/20 Charger Movie Night "The Bad Guys" @ 6:30pm
SHOUT OUTS:
The PTA board would like to say a special thank you to Jason Diamati for his dedication and work as our PTA president the past year and a half.  We are grateful for his leadership, for stepping into this role at a crucial time and we look forward to having him continue serving our PTA and Charger community in other roles.  Thank you, Jason!  We appreciate you!
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	VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
We are still looking for several members to help coordinate the family Bingo night, scheduled for February 24th.  This is a beloved PTA event that is fun for the whole Charger community but we can't do it without a committee to take it on!  If we don't have volunteers sign up by 1/31, we will have to cancel this event.  Please sign up here or reach out to board@jeffersonpta.org for more information!  Thank you!
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	POPCORN FRIDAY VOLUNTEERS!
Are you looking for something fun to do one Friday a month? Sign up today to fill popcorn bags and put smiles on our Chargers' faces!






		






		National PTA Reflections Program
 
Jefferson PTA is proud to announce that two Chargers were awarded 1st Place by the Everett PTSA Council for the National PTA Reflections Program submissions this year.  Alice Heilman was awarded 1st Place in the Photography Primary category and Elijah Mace was awarded 1st Place in the Visual Arts Special Artists K-5 category. The additional 6 submissions from Jefferson Elementary School were each awarded an Honorable mention.  Voting at the national level for the 1st place submission will happen in March.  Congratulations to all of our students!
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		See Our Charger Honorable Mentions






		






		CALLING ALL MEMBERS!
   
     As we continue to rebuild our PTA post-COVID, we are looking for members who are interested in helping in smaller board roles to help lighten the load while also providing integral support for our many PTA sponsored school events.  We know our membership is full of dynamic and talented people who are looking for ways to get connected but aren't quite sure where they fit.  We have space for everyone here!  As a board, we are working hard to make stepping into any role as simple and painless (and FUN!) as possible.  
Our school, teachers, and student body benefit whenever we come together and we are excited at the possibilities as we look ahead!
    To get more information about these roles, please click here to sign up for the ones that may interest you.  It is not a commitment to serve in that position, just a signal that you would like to hear more!






		Find all of our event sign ups here!






		






		 
 






			LOOKING AHEAD...
· 2/3 Popcorn Friday
· 2/14 Val-grams
· 2/24 Bingo Night
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